Wayne County Board of Supervisors
Work Session

The Work Session of the Wayne County Board of Supervisors was held on the 20th day of June 2024, in the Wayne County
Development Conference Room, Corydon, lowa, pursuant to notice duly given in compliance with the lowa Code Section 21.4. The
Board noted due notice of meeting subject to said Code Section.

Present were Lance Lange, Chris Moore, and Todd Wilson, members of the Board. Also in attendance: Dillon Davenport, Tiena Lewis
and Michelle Dooley.

Lange called the meeting to order at 10:00AM and took roll call.
Pledge Allegiance

As part of the process of reviewing The Wayne County Employee Handbook. Engineer Davenport gave an updated Memorandum of
Understanding (MOU) for the Secondary Roads Department and talked through the changes. The Employee Handbook was
reviewed from the last work session. There are still a few areas that need further revision and clarification. The Secondary Roads
Memorandum of Understanding and The Wayne County Employee Handbook will be on the next Regular Meeting for final approval.
The effective date for both documents will be July 1, 2024.

There being no further business to discuss, Lange made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Wilson @ 11:25AM.

The next regular Board meeting will be held at the Wayne County Development Conference Room on Tuesday, June 25, 2024 @
10AM.
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